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I encourage the members to support this legislation. By continuing to channel money 

through our state we are helping to fund an industry that operates outside our 

borders and who are not subject to our animal welfare laws. The senseless death, 

overbreeding and cruelty towards greyhound dogs is a tragedy we can help prevent. 

Thank you.  


